
    

 

100th ANNIVERSARY PHYSIOLOGICAL DAYS 
THE MEETING OF THE CZECH AND SLOVAK 

PHYSIOLOGICAL SOCIETIES 

 
Dear colleagues, members and friends 
I am very honored to cordially invite you on behalf of the organizers to participate at the 100th 
Physiological Days - the meeting of the Czech and Slovak Physiological Societies. It will be organized by 
the Czech Physiological Society and the Physiological Institute of the 1st Faculty of Medicine, Charles 
University at the traditional time (4. – 5. February 2025) and at the traditional place (Albertov 5, Praha 
2). I hope that this important anniversary of Physiological days will become another strong motivation 
to find time and desire to be together again and experience the professionally beneficial and socially 
pleasant moments. 
 
For the organizing committee 
 
Prof. MUDr. Otomar Kittnar, CSc. 
Head of the Organizing Committee 
 
Prof. MUDr. Jaroslav Pokorný, DrSc. 
President of the Czech Physiological Society. 
 
 
Organized by: 
Congress Prague s.r.o. 
The preliminary programme will be available soon. You may view the program on the websites of both 
the Czech and Slovak Physiological Society (https//cfs.lf1.cuni.cz, www.sphys.sk ) 
 

http://www.sphys.sk/

